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Newman Center Staff

Mass Schedule
	 Mon.-Fri.	 5:15 PM
	 Saturday	 4:30 PM
	 Sunday	 9:00 and 11:00 AM
			   and 6:00 PM                    
Readings- November 4, 2018
Deuteronomy 6:2-6
Hebrews 7:23-28
Mark 12:28B-34

 MISSION  STATEMENT

As a Newman Catholic Student 
Center we provide Roman Catholic 
ministry to those associated with 
The University of Iowa to promote 
their development within a faith 
community and to prepare them as 
disciples for the church and for the 
world.

 
Daylight Savings 
Time Ends- set 
clocks back 1 
hour

9:00 AM Mass

10:00 AM Donut 
Sunday

11:00 AM Mass

12:00 PM Donut 
Sunday

5:00 PM Dessert 
Baking

6:00 PM Mass

7:00 PM Dessert 
Sunday

9:00 AM Mass

11:00 AM Mass

12:00 PM Gradu-
ate Students & 
Young 
Professionals- 
Wilson’s Apple 
Orchard Trip

2:00-4:00 PM 
The Good Life 
Redefined Talk @ 
Wesley Center

6:00 PM Mass

  Sunday

    October 28            October 29       October 30       October 31        November 1       November 2      November 3         November 4       

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday FridaySunday Saturday
  9:30 AM    
  Bagels

 4:00-5:00 PM 
 Holy Hour  
 & Confessions

 4:50 PM 
 Rosary

 5:15 PM Mass  

 6:30 PM Com-   
 munity SCC
(Game Room)

 8:00 PM Under  
 grad SCC 
 (O’Keefe)

 8:15 PM Grad/    
 Yo Pro SCC     
 (Fireside     
 Lounge)

9:15 PM 
Adoration

10:00 PM Night 
Prayer

                                                             				                                                                                     
STEWARDSHIP

As Christian stewards, we receive God’s gifts gratefully, cultivate them responsibly, share them lovingly in justice with others, 	
         and return them with increase to the Lord. 

Spiritual growth and renewal are a continuing part of the life of a Christian. An important aspect of this growth is embodied in the 
principle of stewardship. Through stewardship, we thank God for all our blessings by returning to God a portion of the time, talent and 
treasure given to us. 

The generous stewardship of all who attend Newman Center, including students, is essential to our mission. Thank you for sharing your 
gifts!
	
			                                                     GIFTS OF TREASURE
Newman Center is 100% self-funded through gifts from alumni, parents, friends and local community members.  Contributions to the 
Offertory and Annual Fund provide a majority of the funds needed to meet our annual operating budget.  Gifts of all sizes are welcomed 
and appreciated. There are various means and opportunities to give:
•	 Weekly Offertory		               Cash, check, credit card or electronic fund transfer
•	 Annual Fund			   Same as above & appreciated stock transfers, IRA rollovers
•	 Major & Endowed Gifts	               Often given to support the long-term growth of programs
•	 Honorary/Memorial	               Gifts given in honor or memory of loved ones
•	 Birthday/Anniversary	               A gift in recognition of a special occasion
•	 Matching Gifts		                Employers match employee charitable contributions 
•	 Planned/Legacy Gifts	               Create/Perpetuate a legacy of faith through bequests/wills, trusts, life insurance, real estate, 
                                                              retirement assets, etc.                                                                

                                                                            
                                                                                    ANNUAL FUND 2018-19 
Please support our mission “to prepare disciples for our Church and world” with an Annual Fund gift via:
•	 One-time special year-end donation  
•	 On-going monthly or quarterly contribution 
•	 IRA Rollover (those 70.5+ years can save on taxes regarding minimum distribution payouts) 
•	 Gifts of Stock 
•	 Employee Matching Gift Program

Annual Fund gifts can be made by mail:  104 E Jefferson St., Iowa City, IA  52245 to the attention of April Rouner.  You can also make 
a secure credit card payment online:  www.iowacatholic.org.  

We also accept monthly payments by automatic checking withdrawal or credit card payments.  Contact Development Director, April 
Rouner, at april@newman-ic.org or 319-337-3106 Ext. 119 to set up a monthly gift or to learn more about ways to give.  

  All Saints Day
 

4:50 PM Rosary

5:15 PM Mass

8:00 pm 
Undergrad SCC 
(O’Keefe)

9:00 PM TNM
(Student Mass)

    
 
   

4:50 PM 
Rosary 

5:15 PM 
Mass

 
 

4:50 PM 
Rosary

5:15 PM 
Mass

8:00 PM 
Undergrad 
SCC (Fireside 
Lounge)

   

4:50 PM 
Rosary

5:15 PM
Mass

7:00 PM 
Trick-Or - 
Treat For 
Canned Goods

8:00 PM 
Undergrad 
SCC (Fireside 
Lounge)

9:15 PM
Night Prayer 
and Rosary

 
8:00 AM-
12:00 PM 
Habitat for 
Humanity 
Build

10-11:30 AM
Sacrament 
of Recon-
ciliation - St. 
Mary’s

4:30 PM 
Mass

Rev. Jeffry Belger
        Priest Director
        jeff@newman-ic.org
Rev. Steve Witt                     
        Priest 
        steve@newman-ic.org
Deacon Joe Welter
        Deacon
        welterj@diodav.org
Joe Mattingly    
        Director of Music
        nspinfo@newmansingers.com
Christine Wissink
        Director of Outreach & Education
        christine@newman-ic.org
Laurie Harris
        Business Manager
        laurie@newman-ic.org
April Rouner
        Director of Development
        april@newman-ic.org
Mary Rae Meyer
        Development Assistant
        maryrae@newman-ic.org
Deacon Joe and Katie Welter             
        Marriage Preparation Coordinators
        marriage@newman-ic.org
Ronda Lipsius              
        Administrative Assistant
        ronda@newman-ic.org
Mike Leuck
        Greeter/Sacristan
        mikeleuck@newman-ic.org

                                      

College students were Gone Fishing at our Fall Retreat held October 12-14 and 
for the Homecoming Parade this year on October 19. Join us as we continue our 
journey toward greater discipleship with Jesus this year.



                                                                                                                                                      
         TRICK OR TREAT FOR CANNED GOODS
         Trick or Treating for Canned Goods: We are trick-or-
treating for canned goods on Tuesday, Oct. 30 from 7 pm 
until 9 pm. We will meet at the Newman Center. Costumes 
are encouraged!  Please sign up for this event using this link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C45AFA92EA6FA7-
trickortreating or go to signupgenius.com and search for 
iowacatholic.ssj@gmail.com. If you have any questions please 
email IowaCatholic.SSJ@gmail.com. All the items collected 
will be given to the Catholic Worker House, Tate Alternative 
High Schook, and other food pantries in the Iowa City area. 
If you are not able to come trick-or-treating with us please 
bring non-perishable food items to the Newman Center the 
weekends of October 27-28 and November 3-4. Thank you for 
all your support!                       

                  WEDNESDAY ADORATION
          Looking for extra prayer time with Jesus? Join us on 
Wednesdays from 4-5 pm in the main chapel for adoration. 
Adoration with music will also be offered from 9:15-10:15 pm 
in the main chapel with Night Prayer at 10 pm. 
            

              HABITAT FOR HUMANITY BUILD	
“For every house is built by someone, but God is the builder 
of everything.” Hebrews 3:4.
 
	 On Saturday November 3, the Newman Center will 
be participating in a Habitat for Humanity build in Iowa City! 
Our reserved time will take place from 8 AM-12 PM at 924 
North Governor Street, Iowa City. This build is a “Women’s 
Build,” which means that the event is designed to empower 
women. Both men and women can participate in the build, 
but their tasks may be different. We encourage anyone who 
wishes to sign up to do so! We have 8 spots reserved, and in 
order to participate you must register online at the following 
link: https://build.iowavalleyhabitat.org/campaigns/6492-
2018-women-build The password for Newman is NCSC. Then 
please email Jessica-g-elliott@uiowa.edu to indicate that you 
are coming and if you are planning on using the transportation 
provided at the Newman Center. For more background 
about the build and the family, visit this link: https://www.
iowavalleyhabitat.org/dieudonne--martine.html

                             
    ANNUAL NEWMAN CENTER CLOTHING DRIVE
       Tuesday, November 27th.......7:00AM-6:00PM  
           You may drop off clothing donations beginning at 7:00 
am until 6:00 pm. There will be students outside on the corner 
so you may pull up in front of the west doors on Clinton 
Street and drop off your donation. If you need to drop items 
off earlier please pre-arrange this with Ronda by emailing 
ronda@newman-ic.org or calling 337-3107. 
	 New and gently used Clothing accepted includes 
coats, hats, mittons, shoes, boots, sweaters, shirts and pants. 
We can use infant through adult- all sizes. Please make sure 
clothing is washed and in good condition. 
	 The clothing benefits local agencies including Shelter 
House, Free Lunch guests, Home Ties Day Care, United 
Action for Youth and more!         

                               ALL SAINTS DAY
	 Thursday, November 1st is All Saints Day, a Holy 
Day of Obligation. We will offer a 5:15pm Mass on both 
Wednesday and Thursday for this Holy Day. 
                  

                                                                                                                                              
			     SCCs
	 Small Christian Communities (or SCCs) are an 
opportunity for a small group of students to meet and discuss 
the upcoming Sunday’s readings, as well as build new 
friendships. They will be held Mondays and Tuesdays at 8pm 
in the Fireside Lounge, and Wednesdays and Thursdays at 
8pm in the O’Keefe chapel. Pick whichever night works best, 
and come check out SCCs!
                                
                                                                                       
        GRADUATE/ YOUNG PROFESSIONALS 
	 All graduate students and young professionals are 
invited to gather on Wednesday evenings at 8:15 pm in the 
Fireside Lounge. We will have time for prayer, scripture 
reflection, and sharing. This is a great way to meet others 
experiencing a similar journey! Contact Jessica Elliott at 
jessica-g-elliott@uiowa.edu with questions or for more 
information.
                                
                                                                                  
       ALTERNATIVE SPRING BREAK TRIP: 
	 College students are invited to an Urban Immersion 
Retreat in Chicago on March 17-22, 2019. The Brother David 
Darst Center will facilitate this retreat utilizing direct service, 
indirect service, and educational opportunities with partner 
agencies throughout the city to examine issues of social 
justice. Accommodations for five nights and meals will be 
provided at the Maria Kaupus Center. One free day in Chicago 
at the cost of the student will also be provided. The cost per 
student is $200 with a $50 discount on the fee if registered 
and paid by Friday, November 30, 2018. The actual cost is 
$500 per person. In order to keep costs down attendees will be 
asked to send fundraising letters and the Newman Center will 
be seeking donations to make this trip possible. Registration 
can be found online at 
http://www.iowacatholic.org/service.html                              
                                                                               
                              FRIENDSGIVING
	 Join us for our Newman Friendsgiving on Thursday, 
November 15th, from 6:30-7:30 pm in the Multipurpose 
Room! Newman will provide the turkey and you are invited to 
bring a food item to share. The night will include a community 
building activity, a prayer service, eating (of course), and 
a craft! Please RSVP with your food item by Wednesday, 
November 14th online here: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/70A0E4EA8A728A1F94-newman
                              

            HOPE LODGE SERVICE OPPORTUNITY
	 Join us Tuesday, November 13th at 7:00 pm for a 
special evening at the Russell and Ann Gerdin American 
Cancer Society Hope Lodge. Hope Lodge is a lodging facility 
for cancer patients and their caregiver who live farther away 
to stay free of charge while they are receiving treatment in this 
area. We will be playing games or doing a trivia night with the 
guests. Be on the lookout for a Sign Up Genius and further 
details to come soon.

                                
                            DESSERT SUNDAY
	 The next Dessert Sunday will be November 4th. All 
those interested in baking pumpkin bars are invited to come 
to the Newman kitchen at 5 pm and help serve after the 6 pm 
Mass.

                         DAILY SERVICES
	 There is a Eucharistic Liturgy in the chapel Monday 
through Friday at 5:15 PM.  Other weekend services are 
listed on the calendar in the bulletin.

                  TNM ( STUDENT MASS)
College students....Join us for a relaxed Mass in the Fireside 
Lounge every Thursday at 9:00 PM.

            NEWMAN CENTER BUILDING HOURS
Sunday through Thursday 8:00am-11:00pm
Friday and Saturday 8:00am-5:45pm
              

                PRAYER AND STUDY SPACE
    The Newman Center is like a parish in that we always have 
weekend services.  But it is also a student center-you can use 
it all week.  In particular, there are study spaces; quiet places 
for prayer and reflection (the main chapel and the Blessed 
Sacrament Chapel).  The staff is here to be of service to you.  
You can make appointments to talk or just stop by.
     		     	             
                                                              
                        REGISTRATION CARD
	 Each academic year we ask everyone to please fill 
out one of our registration cards. They are available at the 
baptistry.  Please take a white card for students and a yellow 
card for community members. You may also fill this out 
online on our website.
             
                                BAPTISM
	 To have your child baptized at the Newman Center 
please contact Ronda at 337-3107 or 
ronda@newman-ic.org                           
 

         THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Wednesdays 4:00-5:00 PM- Reconciliation Room at the 
Newman Center and Saturdays 10-11:30 AM-St. Mary’s.
                                   
                                                         
                                     RCIA
	 For information about the Adult Initiation (Baptism, 
Confirmation and Holy Eucharist) process at St. Mary 
Church and the Newman Catholic Student Center please 
contact Dan Teets at d-icstmarys@q.com or 319-337-4314.          
                                        

                           COMMUNITY SCC
          All community members are invited to participate in a 
Small Christian Community study this semester.  Join us on 
a journey to deepen your faith this fall using Bishop Robert 
Barron’s Catholicism series on DVD followed by brief group 
discussion.  The group will meet on Wednesday evenings at 
6:30 in the game room on the Newman Center lower level.  
Contact Jerry Intlekofer with questions: jerry-intlekofer@
uiowa.edu.
                                                                       
                                 DONUT SUNDAY
	 Please join us Sunday, November 4th following the 
9:00 am and 11:00am Masses for donuts, coffee, juice and 
fellowship.

                                                                                                        
 MUSIC MINISTRY AT THE NEWMAN CENTER Do 
you enjoy singing or playing your instrument at mass? We 
have four opportunities available:
1. Liturgy Singers: Tuesday nights, 9:30 pm - a low 
commitment option for anyone who enjoys singing.

2. Weekend Masses: You can join us for any weekend mass by 
signing up on the Board in the music area of the chapel. All 
interested are asked to arrive thirty minutes prior to mass to 
run through the music. Excluded are the masses scheduled for 
Newman Singers.

3. Thursday Night Mass: Would you like to lead, sing, or play 
at our Thursday Night 9 pm mass? 

4. Newman Singers: If you are looking for a deeper musical 
experience, consider the Newman Singers. A contemporary 
choir & band, they sing at mass and travel to other parishes 
and events.
For more information on all of these options, contact Joe 

Mattingly: nspinfo@newmansingers.com. 
                      
               
                                                                                                              

                       ENGAGED COUPLES
	 Couples planning on marriage can visit our website 
www.iowacatholic.org and click on sacraments for the Mar-
riage information. Please fill out a couples sheet and submit it. 
You will then be contacted by the Newman Center Marriage 
Coordinators, Deacon Joe and Katie Welter with informa-
tion on marriag prep.You may e-mail them at marriage@
newman-ic.org

ENGAGED COUPLE ORIENTATION- There will be a 
meeting for all engaged couples planning a 2019 wedding. 
The meeting will be Tuesday. October 30th at 7:00PM in St. 
Mary’s Parish Hall.   
                     

CHRISTMAS SHOWS! THE NEWMAN SINGERS AND 
THE ENCORE SINGERS (a community based singing 
organization) join voices to present their annual Christmas 
Shows at the Coralville Center for the Performing Arts on 
Saturday December 1st. Shows are at 2 pm and 7:30 pm. For 
tickets go to www.coralvillearts.org. Order your tickets now! 
For more information, contact Joe Mattingly at 319-331-8812, 
nspino@newmansingers.com.

                        ANGEL TREE PROJECT                           
The Angel Tree will be set up in the gathering space 

beginning November 24th. The tree will be adorned with 
paper ornaments that have gender and age on them. If you 
would like to purchase a new toy or book or clothing item 
for a child in need please take an ornament. Please turn the 
ornament over and write what gift you are donating- this 
makes it easier for agencies to match the gift with a child.  
You may return your wrapped and labeled gift under the 
tree. Gifts will be accepted through Sunday, December 9th. 
Agencies will come the week of the 10th to select gifts for 
their clients. Agencies that will receive yor gifts include: 
United Action for Youth, Ronald McDonald House, Four 
Oaks, Home Ties: 4Cs, Free Lunch, Neighborhood Centers 
of Johnson County and more! For more information please 
contact Ronda in the office at 337-3107 or email ronda@
newman-ic.org


